
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

October 26, 2023 

  
Company name: Visional, Inc. 

Representative: Soichiro Minami, Representative Director 

and CEO 

(Code number: 4194 TSE-Growth) 

Contact: Risako Suefuji, Executive Officer, CFO 

 (TEL: +81-3-4540-6200) 

 

 

Notice Regarding Application to Change Market Category to Tokyo Exchange Prime Market 
 
Visional, Inc. (the “Company”) would like to announce that as of October 26, 2023, the Company has submitted an 

application to change the market category to the Tokyo Stock Exchange Prime Market. 

 

There is no approval date specified for the application and the said application may not be approved by the Tokyo Stock 

Exchange if the requirements for change are not satisfied for any reasons. 

 

The Company will promptly announce any future updates regarding this matter that require disclosure. 

 

End 

Disclaimer: This document is an English translation of the original Japanese language document and 

has been prepared solely for reference purposes. In the event of any discrepancy between 

this English translation and the original Japanese language document, the original 

Japanese language document shall prevail in all respects. 


